
Free Dress Days: will be scheduled periodically throughout the school year. Whenever possible advance 
notice will be given via the school newsletter or communication via classroom teacher. Children are to 
dress modestly, with clothing and accessories that will not detract attention from the business of 
learning. As a Catholic School, Holy Redeemer has expectations for student attire on free dress days. Our 
goal is for all students to be comfortable, respectful, and safe even on non-uniform days. 
 
Guidelines for Free Dress Days for all Grades: 
Shoes need to have a back 
Jewelry should not cause a distraction or safety issue 
Hats, scarves and sunglasses are to be worn outside only 
Hair color should be kept natural and away from face 
Clothes should be free of holes or tears 
No sweats, camo clothing or athletic shorts shorter than 2” above the knee 
Shirts and blouses should be long enough to completely cover the stomach and back area 
Shirts, dresses or blouses should have sleeves and appropriate necklines 
Faces should be clean and free of makeup 
Leggings or tights may only be worn under skirts or shorts 
Clothing should be appropriately sized with no tight or excessively large clothing 
Shirts must be free of inappropriate messaging or advertisements (i.e. alcohol, cigarettes, drugs, 
violence or allude to sex) 
 
It is at the discretion of the classroom teacher and /or administration to decide if a student has failed 
to follow these guidelines. Students may be asked to change into a uniform. 


